
 

Beacon Falls Board of Finance  
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2017 

 

 

 

Mr. Leonard Greene 

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene:       

 

The Beacon Falls Board of Finance will be cancelling the regular Monthly Meeting schedule 

for Tuesday, April 11, 2017at 7:00 P.M. due to a lack of quorum.   

 

The meeting will be rescheduled as a Special Meeting to Tuesday, April 18, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. 

at the Beacon Falls Senior Center.  An agenda will be sent at a later date. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Marla Scirpo 

Clerk, Board of Finance   


